
The Department of Health and the HSE have produced Covid-19 resources in a range of 
languages other than Irish and English which you can access below:

 

https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/news/newsfeatures/covid19-updates/partner-resources/
covid-19-translated-resources/

 

The languages currently available are Chinese, Italian, Spanish, French, Arabic, Polish, 
Portuguese, Romanian, Latvian and Lithuanian



